
Mr Hubert FEDRY

who passed away on Saturday 27th
following a sudden and short illness
that was a shock to us all. He was
a member of Cargill's Ocean Transpor-
tation team and will be sorely missed by
all his work colleagues.

Cargill International SA Management

It is with immense sorrow that Cargill
International SA announces the loss of:

Our thoughts and condolences are with
his family during this difficult time.


